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Date of Bulletin:  August 21, 2024  

Notice #:  CCBFTR02252 

Audience:  Carrier, IXC, CLEC, Reseller 

Subject:  
Notification of Network Change:  Advanced Intelligent Network 
(AIN) Migration from Legacy Platform(s) to New Platform   

Date Effective:  September 2024 (See below.) 

  
This notice identifies certain changes to Frontier’s AIN platform(s).  Beginning no 
earlier than September 16, 2024, Frontier will migrate customers from our legacy AIN 
platforms to a single AIN platform.  Migrations will occur according to the schedule 
below during normal “maintenance” windows (locally, 11:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.). 
 
Planned Schedule: 
 
Week of September 16, 2024:  all states except Connecticut  
Week of September 23, 2024: Connecticut  
 
If you would like to receive a list of your company’s impacted telephone numbers, 
please contact your Account Manager. 
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